PRESS RELEASE

RE: New Certificate Color Scheme & New Application Form for Certificates of Good Standing

Please be informed that effective Monday 9"March, 2020, the Inland Revenue Department will be
introducing a new color scheme classification system for Certificates of Good Standing. These timely
changes were brought about to improve internal procedures.

Please note the details below.

Classification System of Certificates of Good Standing:

» Mint Green- 3 Month Tax Clearances

.

» Golden Yellow- 1 Month Tax Clearances
» Salmon (Peach) - Minors and Deceased persons not registered in the IRD tax information system.

Please further note that all Certificates of Good Standing must bear an embossed seal AND IRD stamp to
be deemed authentic. Certificates already issued in the customary neon pink color are valid until the
date established on the respective certificates, however the start date on said certificates must be
prior to Monday 9" March, 2020.

In addition to the aforementioned, please note that the IRD have also implemented a new and improved
form for the application of Certificates of Good Standing. It is also important to note that, effective
Monday 9*" March, 2020, persons will only be allowed to submit the new application forms for
payment. The new application forms can be downloaded from the Government of Anguilla’s website.

If anyone has any questions or concerns, please visit the Inland Revenue Department located in the
former National Bank of Anguilla (NBA) building or persons can contact the Department by phone at
497-8334 or email inlandrevenue @gov.ai. We also invite persons to like our Facebook page
@AnguillalRD for updates shared by the Inland Revenue Department.

Sincerely,

-

iel Conhor
Comptroller — Inland Revenue
11" March, 2020




